
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

Boral’s Marulan South Operations is pleased to present our valued neighbours and 
community with this regular update. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Gold Medal Achievement 
Congratulations to Marulan South Limestone Mine's 3rd 

year welding and fabrication apprentice, Dalton 

OConnell on his Worldskills Gold Medal Achievement. It 

was great to celebrate the success that comes with 

hard work and dedication. Well done to Dalton and the 

Mechanical Team! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Returning to work, school, play… 
We hope our community enjoyed a safe and restful 
break and are recharged for the new year. As we do 
on all our sites, we encourage all returning from 
holiday to take a little extra time to think about safety 
before jumping back into the usual routine, whatever 
that may be. Take 5 minutes to consider the task at 
hand and any potential risks. We regularly remind our 
team of the importance of “taking 5” in order to refresh 
awareness and ensure safety is our top priority. 

 
 
Tallong Public School 

The team at 

Peppertree Quarry 

were privileged to 

attend the Tallong 

Public School end 

of year assembly 

in December. 

Michael Higgins 

(Peppertree 

Quarry Manager) 

was thrilled to 

present the lucky 

recipient  with the 

Boral Numeracy 

award. Well done 

to all of the lucky 

award winners! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Connect with Boral Marulan South 

Quarry:   4841 1701 
Limestone:  4820 3003 
Email:   feedback@boral.com.au 

Environment (Quarry): 4841 1701 
Hours:  24 hours – see website.  
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